
  

 

July 9, 2025 
 
Jay L. Panzarella 
Colorado Quarry I, LLC 
901 S County Road 31 
Berthoud, CO 80513 
 
RE:      Meadow Hollow Quarry, Permit No. M-2009-006; Conversion Application (CN-1); 

Decision Date Extension Request Approval 
 
Dear Jay L. Panzarella: 
 
 On July 8, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) 
received your request to extend the decision date for the Conversion application (CN-1) from July 
23, 2025, to November 11, 2025.  
 
 The Division hereby approves the extension request for the CN-1 decision date to 
November 11, 2025. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 666-1065, or by email 
at Jocelyn.carter@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jocelyn L. Carter 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
 
Ec: Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
 Bret Ludwick, Colorado Quarry 1, LLC 
 Bryce Bohl, Colorado Quarry 1, LLC 
 


